
URGENT APPEAL TO ALL MUSLIM PARENTS 

 Please see the new great leaflet(Campaign bulletin) produced by SPUC(Society for the Protection of Unborn Children) 
regarding pornography (sex films) and the dangers of teaching  immoral  sex education in schools...showing PORN 

(sex) films and the harms of teaching children in schools about gay marriage. 

All the ideas mentioned by our Christian friends are fully supported by Islam and Muslims. ( .......... ) 
Please. 

As you know our OWN MUSLIM CHILDREN will learn in their schools all these MUHARRAMAT(forbidden) immoral 

education. 

ALL MUSLIM PARENTS HAVE A DUTY TO PROTECT THEIR OWN INNOCENT CHILDREN: 

Please order PETITION AGAINST PORNOGRAPHY(sex films) and get it signed by all your Muslim contacts and by 
Muslims in the mosques and send it back to SPUC. 

You can order free many of these new leaflets from SPUC by phoning them on: 

 

7091 7091 or by E mail on: information@spuc.org.uk 

If you like SPUC to organise a function(Muslim-Christian) in your are regarding this important issue , especially for 

parents,please  contact the Organiser of SAFE AT SCHOOL: Mrs Antonia Tully on: 0208 407 3463. 
Please see also the website of SPUC for a lot of important moral/family and pro-life campaigns 

plus my Muslim articles in the MUSLIM DIVISION: 
www.spuc.org.uk 

Please put this E mail on your website. 

Please inform the Imam in your mosque to mention it in Friday prayer. 

Finally, My dear Muslims: 

I APPEAL TO YOU TO BECOME A MEMBER IN SPUC. 
WE BADLY NEED MANY MUSLIMS TO JOIN THIS GREAT HUMANE MORAL PRO-LIFE PRO-FAMILY "Islamic" 

organisation for the sake of your children and for the sake of all children and women in our British society. 
Again, you can download the Membership form from the website or you can phone or E mail SPUC directly for the 

form. 

Any Muslim can help us in SPUC also by becoming a VOLUNTEER.. 

Contact SPUC for details. 
You can also send SPUC your interest money or any donation for all these great causes and campaigns ...or to be 

used for MUSLIM WORK in the organisation.  

Or for any query, you can phone me directly on: 
07944 240 622 

  
Please  brothers and sisters.. 

Let us all work together in order to PROTECT OUR INNOCENT VULNERABLE CHILDREN from the harms, evils and 

poisons in our schools today... 
Let us work together also to PROTECT OUR LIVING UNBORN CHILDREN from the evil abortion 

which kills about 600 innocent living babies/day in the UK, through barbaric harmful procedures...??? 
Let us work together to protect the lives of our old, sick and disabled people in our society by OPPOSING ASSISTED 

SUICIDE AND EUTHANASIA  from been legalised... 

  
TIME HAS COME FOR ALL BRITISH MUSLIMS(brothers and sisters) TO STAND UP  BE COUNTED AND JOIN SPUC IN 

ALL THESE GREAT HUMANE MORAL PRO-LIFE  CAMPAIGNS FOR THE SAKE OF OUR ALL SOCIETY... ESPECIALLY IN 
ORDER TO PROTECT  OUR INNOCENT CHILDREN. 

Please see  also my PRO-LIFE MUSLIM WEBSITE: 
www.prolifemuslims.com 

  

Thank you 
  

Wassalam Alaykum 
  

Dr A Majid Katme 

  
Muslim Coordinator to SPUC 

T: 07944 240 622 
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